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August 17, 2017 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
This letter is to recommend the services of Brandon Lewis.  
 
When a fire destroyed our office, we were at a loss, literally.  Being a newer business, a loss like this 
could have been devastating to us.  But because of Mr. Lewis’ work we were able to pick up the pieces 
much sooner than I imagined and get back to the business of building apps.  Not only did he get us back 
up and running in short amount of time, but during the process he made sure we had all the material 
and financial resources we were due and needed to rebuild and continue doing business.  And, at the 
end of the day, his efforts garnered us over $150,000 more than we would otherwise have been paid.  
So if you have a loss, use Mr. Lewis, I highly recommend him. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Smith 
Principal 
KenneTech Apps 
ksmith@kennetechapps.com 

 


